

Worlaby Academy

Low Road, Worlaby, Brigg, DN20 0NA T: 01652 294513

> www.worlabyacademy.org.uk info@worlabyacademy.org.uk Principal: Sharon Hatton

> > ...Changing lives

Dear Parents/Carers

Dassu Class- Young Voices

Thursday 5th January 2023

It is soon time for us to embark on our exciting trip to Sheffield for the Young Voices event. As we are only days away, it is important we share the last-minute arrangements with you.

Meals

As mentioned before, we are leaving the academy before lunchtime. This means your child will need a packed lunch with them to eat before we depart. If you require a school packed lunch, please let the office know by **Wednesday** at the latest. Due to event ending late in the evening, we have an allocated slot for our evening meal. This again will have to be a packed meal, as there are no facilities open to buy food when we are there.

Please ensure your child brings 2 substantial packed meals and 2 drinks with them on Thursday.

Dress code

The dress code for the event is black or grey trousers/ skirt with a plain white top/t-shirt/shirt. This is normal school uniform, so no need to pack anything else.

Arrival/departure

If you are coming to watch your child perform, please ensure you check the arena security notices. Unfortunately, you will not be able to see your child until after the concert due to strict safeguarding measures, but we will have a Worlaby Academy banner, so please give us a wave if you see us.

The concert is due to end at 8:45PM. After the concert, the audience will be told to leave the arena before schools are dismissed. If you are picking your child up from the arena, please find the **child collection point** (see attached map), where you will see a member of Worlaby staff.

If you are collecting your child from school, our expected time of arrival is between 9:45-10:00PM. We aim to send a message approx. 15 minutes before we arrive at the academy. Please wait on the playground for a member of staff to hand over your child.

We hope that the children are looking forward to this wonderful opportunity as much as we are.

Many thanks

Miss Mastin, Mrs Grey & Mrs Furmage